Phone 01424 882393



BREDE BULLETIN

1.10.21

Dear Parents/Carers

Stars of the week



Hedgehogs – Margot for overcoming the challenge of learning her number bonds.

Rabbits – Paloma for overcoming the challenge of reading her sounds and words.

Foxes – Saskia for enjoying a challenge and having a good attitude to learning.

Owls – Riley for overcoming the challenge of setting up games for KS1 at playtime.

Well done to all our winners.

Sport News

Our Year 5 Play Leaders have now been trained and will begin leading KS1 children in playtime activities next week. Mrs Dallaway remarked on the 'super behaviour' of the children when she came in to train them.





Well done to the Year 6 boys' football team who have taken part in the first Cluster tournament of the year at Robertsbridge Community College. Mrs Dallaway said it was 'a fantastic tournament, played in beautiful sunshine.'



Parent Information

Parent Governor Vacancy

The school are looking for two parents to join their team of governors. I became a governor at Brede School a couple of years ago, and to be honest I was slightly apprehensive as I didn't have much relevant experience and had limited time to spare. However, it has been a really good experience. The training is simple and easily accessible and it's great to play an extra part

office@brede.e-sussex.sch.uk www.brede.e-sussex.sch.uk

Phone 01424 882393

in my children's education and school life.

If anyone would like to discuss any aspects of becoming a parent governor please get in touch and I would be happy to chat with you. My email is nnorton@brede.e-sussex.sch.uk.

Many thanks,

Natalía.

Brede Parent and Governor

Flu immunisation

Please make sure you complete the online form so that your child can receive their flu immunisation.

Website address: www.susseximmunisatons.co.uk/forms/Flu

School Code: SX114389

The deadline to complete the form on line is 11am, five days before 12/10/2020.

Secondary School Applications for September 2022

The closing date for secondary school applications is 31 October 2021.

You should have now received a leaflet explaining how to apply for a school place. If you need assistance please email us at office@brede.e-sussex.sch.uk or direct to admissions@eastsussex.gov.uk.

Parent Consultations

The first of three parent consultations will be held week beginning 18th October (both face to face meetings or telephone options will be offered as many parents found this convenient last year). Information will be sent out at a later date. If you need to speak to someone about any concerns, senior staff are on the playground each morning and teachers are available for brief chats at the end of the day. Appointments can be made via the office if you have a concern requiring a longer discussion. We are always happy to meet you.



Diary Dates

Parent Coffee Morning – Wednesday 20th October 9.00am All welcome.

Parent Consultations week beginning 18th October

End of Term 1 Friday 22nd October 2021

Start of Term 2 Monday Mon 1st November

Christmas Fair Wednesday 1st December

End of Term 2 Thursday 16th December (INSET Friday 17th December)

East Sussex Term Dates 2021-2022

https://www.eastsussex.gov.uk/media/17205/2021-22-school-holiday-and-term-dates-updated.pdf